
We are pleased to inform you that you have been
accepted at DCPL’s Bookworm Academy of Magic. 

Students shall be required to arrive at the Sorting
Ceremony, promptly at 11am sharp.

Once you have arrived, our Bookworm will
determine which Bookworm House you belong to
based on the type of books you like to read.  So give
it some thought.

You will also craft your own wand from the
materials we will provide you with, and brew a
beginner’s potion.

We look forward to your attendance at our academy
and are excited to have you amongst our pupils.

Dearest Student,

Yours truly,
The Headmistress of Bookworm Academy of Magic


